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I send my warmest greetings to all those celebrating the 150th anniversary 
of osteopathic medicine. 

Since 187 4, doctors of osteopathic medicine have been providing holistic 
care, improving the lives of patients through prevention, research, policy, 
and advocacy. Your education and training equip you to offer 
high-quality, whole-person medical care; build and shape your 
communities; and transform lives. As you celebrate this milestone 
anniversary, it is my hope that you are filled with pride in all the progress 
the osteopathic medical community has achieved-from pioneering 
medical discoveries to improving the health and well-being of Americans 
across the Nation and so much more. 

As you celebrate this special occasion, may you remain inspired by the 
endless possibilities of what we can accomplish in our great Nation. Keep 
the faith! 




